
Book Week  
Monday 24th February – Friday 28th February 

 
Throughout the week, children will be able to take part in various book related activities 

in classes, culminating with our much-loved Character Dress Up day on Friday 28th 
February.  On Wednesday 26th February, parents and carers are invited to stay and 

share a book with their children in classes from 8.40am – 9.15am.    
 

 Alongside this, we will have the Book Fair opening every day after school in the Hub 
where you can purchase books which helps to raise money for books in school.  

 
 Children in Year 1 – Year 6 will also be able to visit Yate Library during the week.  If you 

are available to accompany your child’s class on the walk to and from the library, 
please contact class teachers to let them know you can help. 

 
Class visits are as follows: 

 
Monday 24th February: 

Apple Class (9.45am – 11.15am) 
Cherry Class (12.45pm – 2.15pm) 

Pear Class (1.45pm – 3.15pm) 
 

Tuesday 25th February: 
Ash Class (12.45pm – 2.15pm) 

Beech Class (1.45pm – 3.15pm) 
 

Thursday 27th February: 
Oak Class (12.45pm – 2.15pm) 

Chestnut Class (1.45pm – 3.15pm) 
 

Friday 28th February: 
Sycamore Class (12.45pm – 2.15pm) 

Maple Class (1.45pm – 3.15pm) 
 


